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I strongly oppose SJR 30.  This would make it more difficult for us to put measures 

on the ballot.  Signature and other requirements are already strict, and significant 

effort is already required for citizens to meet the requirements and to have a 

successful petition campaign.  It does not need to be more difficult.  Jesus loves you, 

and he wants you back. 


